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PUBLIC NOTICE

End of the Manufacture and Build to Recover Programme (MBRP)

The Rwanda Development Board reminds the business community and general public that the Manufacture and
Build to Recover Programme (MBRP) has been phased out.

The programme was established by the Government of Rwanda in 2020 and extended in 2023 to accelerate
economic recovery following the COVID-19 pandemic.

End of Applications

Applications to the programme were phased out in April 2024; hence, no new applications or extensions will be
accepted.

Continuation of Benefits

Limited tax incentives will remain in place for select beneficiaries approved during the 2023 calendar year.
These incentives will be available until December 31,2024, after which they will be discontinued.

For any inquiries, contact aftercare@rdb.rw




